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Please wear a face mask or cover your face (with a scarf, etc) while in our office.
If you experiencing any lower respiratory symptoms today such as a cough, shortness of breath, or a fever, please do not enter our office.  Please go to the hospital for evaluation.  You may call our office at 303-892-6033 to coordinate care and discuss treatment.
Due to the nature of our business, we treat many elderly and immune compromised patients.  Therefore, we are taking extra precautions to protect our patients and staff.
If you, or any member of your family, traveled by air in the last month, or if you have been in close contact with any person suspected or diagnosed with Corona virus, please first contact our office by phone or email before coming into the office to discuss what to do next medically. Again, this is for your safety and the safety of all of our patients and staff. Thank you for your thoughtfulness and consideration as we continue on this unique journey of dealing with this worldwide pandemic.
